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Curbside Organics Program - Cart Size 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the criteria outlined in the April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities 

and Environment be used to determine which properties are eligible for a smaller 
cart size as part of the initial deployment of the Curbside Organics Program in 2023; 

2. That Administration provide an interim report in quarter three of 2023 on 
consideration for variable green cart sizes; and 

3. That consideration be included in the report for Communications of the rollout of the 
Green Cart Program for the Council members to provide insights from their 
knowledge of their Wards to support an effective rollout of the program. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on April 11, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding 
the above. 
 
Attachment 
April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


